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December 16, 2020 
 
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Application with Respect to Directives 28 and 33 of BCUC Decision on the 
Fiscal 2020 to Fiscal 2021 Revenue Requirements Application  
Reply to Parties’ Submissions  

 

BC Hydro is writing to respond to parties’ submissions in this proceeding.  

British Columbia Sustainable Energy Association (BCSEA) is the only party that has 
made a submission. BCSEA supports approval of both of BC Hydro’s requests.1   

BC Hydro has no further comments to make in reply. We submit that our requests 
should be approved as sought.   

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
cs/ma 

 
 

                                                
1  Refer to Exhibit C1-1.  
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